Wendy Strangeway _

From: Planning

Sent: 26 April 2018 20:18

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mrs Sue Verrill at Mariondale Fisheries, 1&2 Albion Road, Robin Hood's Bay,
Whitby, YO22 4TW

| would like to respond to Mr. Kemp's reasons for retracting the list of business owners who supported his
application. None of them have been subjected to 'peer pressure.' They have all simply stated they knew
nothing of the extent of the plans and simply wish to state this. It is yet another representation of the
character of the above mentioned gentleman that he again misrepresents the truth.

Comments made by Mrs Sue Verrill of Mariondale Fisheries, 1&2 Albion Road, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby,
Y022 4TW Preferred Method of Contact is Email
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